Sent: 29 January 2021 14:

To: S S Hughes
Cc: Planning
Subject: Re: Tree work planning consent
Dear Planning dept

Please see my letter below about scheduled tree reduction work at 1 Kingswear Rd NW5
1EU. We have tried to get in touch with you since last summer. The work has been
rescheduled for February and I’d be hugely grateful to hear back from you.

Many thanks

Alexandra (Smith Hughes)

on 7 Jan 2021, at 15:29, S S Hughes ||| | G -

1 Kingswear Rd
London

NW5 1EU
7 January 2021
Dear Planning Team

Tree work planning consent

Hello. | am a Camden leaseholder and have a large tree on my property on a
Camden estate that needs cutting back as it's now overhanging the roof as well as
the nearest road (Croftdale).

My tree surgeon, Michael Gallus at Elemental Gardens, wrote to you during the
summer to say that they planned to reduce the tree to the previous cutting points and
to seek any necessary permissions, but has not had a response. | am writing now
simply to say that that work is planned for 21 January. | know how difficult normal
working will be at the moment but please let us know if there are any issues that we
need to be aware of.

Many thanks.
Alexandra (Smith Hughes)
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